NATIONAL DOG SHOW 23rd – 26th SEPTEMBER 2021
CAR PARKING
We apologise that exhibitors have not received car park passes for our Show either by post or via your on-line Higham Press account. 
Unfortunately, we have just been made aware that the new computer system at Higham Press cannot issue car parking passes if exhibitors are not required to pay for parking. 
This is clearly a problem and one which will be resolved before our next show.  
We always endeavour to park breeds as near as possible to their ring and hence you will note the colour coded car park zones on the plan of the showground. We expected your car park passes to be issued as usual indicating the colour coded zone to which you would be directed by our team of car park attendants. 
At this very late stage, we need to ask for your assistance and ask you to familiarise yourself with the colour coded car park zone for your breed shown on the attached list. 
The car park attendants will also be provided with the same list showing them where breeds should be parked. It will be of great help if you could tell them the zone you should be parked in when you arrive to avoid queues on the highway when entering the show. 
The Car Park at Stafford Showground surrounds the 28 Rings and has tarmac drives throughout making walking to your rings very easy; no one will have a significant walk to get to their rings. Of course, you have the added benefit of not having to bring chairs or gazebos/tents to our show.
We do hope you enjoy your day with us and again apologise that the new Higham press computer system could not provide our customary colour coded car park passes as referred to in the exhibitor leaflet. 
Jennie Griffiths
Secretary






